
Beth Prevo 
 
Gentlepeople:

Please do not allow this coal export terminal on the banks of the beautiful and vitally important
Columbia River. I am a person of faith and take the responsibility to care for creation very seriously.

We are entrusted with the care of this wonderful blue globe, so that our children and their children
and their children's children can enjoy it as well. The approval of the Millennium Bulk Terminals
that are proposed in Longview would be a giant step backwards. 

Please take care of our Mother Earth by not allowing North America's largest coal export facility to
be located on water, which is the gift of life.

Please show good stewardship of this natural resource. Do not allow this coal facility to go forward.

Thank you for your consideration.
 


